
 

LIGHTHOUSE UNIT MEETING  

VIRTUAL MEETING, 7 PM 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2022 

                           

LEADERS:  Dianne Henkenhaf & Shirley Bieman 

 

 Twelve members participated virtually in our Zoom meeting 

 

Dianne Henkenhaf welcomed everyone & opened with prayer. 

 

Thank you God for your many blessings, for the bountiful harvest & for this 

beautiful Autumn season.  Bless us as we gather together in your name.    amen 

 

Vision and Mission Statements was read by Dianne Henkenhaf 

UCW Purpose was recited by all members. 

 

Shirley Bieman              Our Theme   -  Autumn Blessings &Orange Shirt Day 

 

Shirley presented a reading entitled  - The 3 Apples   

                                        

BUSINESS: -   Dianne/Shirley 

 

MINUTES from June 20, 2022  were approved 

Follow up from a motion concerning an alternate venue for our meetings was 

discussed.  No follow up has been done. 

 

Shirley presented the roll call – asking each member to share the highlights of their 

summer. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Liz Dillman 

Balance is $340 

  

UCW Treasurer report 

Diane Clubb presented the Treasurers report.   

The balance in our account is $188.20 

Diane has insufficent funds to cover our budget.  

Hopefully funds from our fundraisers will assist in our commitment. 

 

Members can make an offering to our UCW group by sending a cheque to Diane 

Clubb,  sending it to the church in care of Diane Clubb, UCW Treasurer or using 

Electronic transfer – clearly designating it as a donation to Lighthouse UCW. 

 

Discussion was held concerning a possible General Meeting & Bazaar.   

It will be brought forward again in October. 

 

No report was available from previous fundraisers. 

 

Members were asked to think about future fundraisers 

 

Upcoming Plants & Preserves sale - 1st weekend in October  

     contacts are Krista Ritchie & Ann Larocque 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Shirley Bieman introduced Judy Zarubick as our guest speaker.  

Judy gave us a very informative talk & discussion concerning the background of the 

Aboriginal Nation, residential schools, etc. & encouraged us to education ourselves 

on what is being done.  Also information on Orange Shirt Day. 

Judy presented a video. 

The websites for follow up are  Anishinabek Nation Videos & the Orange Shirt 

Society. 

Shirley thanked Judy for a very informative presentation. 

 

 

Kitchen Duties 

 

Sunshine Unit   September & October 

Lighthouse Unit   November & December 

 

 

 

Leaders for October Lighthouse Meeting  

  Fran Gannett & Diane Clubb 

 

   

 

Closing prayer  Dianne 

 

Closing video by Judy  

 

 

 

  

Submitted by Dianne Henkenhaf 

 


